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NEW DATE GRAND OPENING 

"SENDERO MANANTIAL MOLINO MATÍAS" 

 
 

The Town Hall of Árchez would like to invite you to the opening 
of the new walking route “Sendero Manantial Molino Matias” on 

Friday, October 5th at 11:30 am, at the beginning of the new 
walking route. (Starts at the end of the road next to the river, 

past the townhall and behind the Municipal Cemetery). 
 

At the inauguration there will be representatives of the public 
administration that has financed the project, the Diputación 

Provincial de Málaga. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
The Mayoress 

 

Mª Carmen Moreno Córdoba 

Ayuntamiento 

de Árchez 

 


